
 
       

 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Cameron H. Gates, MD  
Selected as Member in Training at the ACR’s 88th Annual 
Meeting and Leadership Conference held May 14-18, 2011, 
in Washington, D.C.,  
 
Dr. Gates will attend the Intersociety Summer Conference 
August 12-14, 2011, in Utah.  
  
  
 

 
  

 
 

Congratulations Dr. Gates!   
  
  
  
  

 


